9 Grattan Terrace
Claddagh 
Galway 

31 January 2018

Dear HR Coordinator,
I wish to express my interest in your Internship Programme as I would very much enjoy the opportunity to contribute to the business of ByrneWallace.
I graduated from Trinity College Dublin with an Honours 2.1 LLB Law degree in November and have a keen interest in legal practice. In this regard, and while studying for my degree, I gained valuable experience in both the private client practice environment as well as that of the larger corporate firm. In order to ensure I am up to date on legal and regulatory aspects facing businesses in Ireland I intend sitting four of the Law Society’s entrance exams in March.
I have also experienced the working environments of both the hospitality and energy sectors and have gained an insight into how law affects business in practice. I set out the substantive details of my work and education to date in the attached CV.   
I trust these experiences will place me in a position to hit the ground running and to make a valuable contribution to the work of ByrneWallace from day one. I hope that you might consider my application favourably and should you have any further questions at this time please feel free to contact me. 
I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience. 
Yours sincerely, 
Brian Mc Enery

085 7487278
brnmcenery@gmail.com 


